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Statement Regarding Senator Jeff Smith’s Swearing-in 
 
MADISON – Senator Jeff Smith (D-Brunswick) was sworn into office today as the 31st District Senator 
during the opening session of the 104th Wisconsin State Legislature. Senator Smith offered the 
following statement: 
 
“I feel humbled and honored to represent our Western Wisconsin values in the State Senate. There is 
much work to be done, but together, we can make our state a great place to live, work and raise a 
family.  
 
“I look forward to reaching out to my colleagues on both sides of the aisle to restore civility. I’m 
confident we can work together to find commonsense solutions for educating our children, fixing our 
roads and protecting our environment.” 
 
The 31st Senate District includes all of Buffalo and Pepin counties and portions of Trempealeau, 
Pierce, Dunn, Eau Claire, Chippewa and Jackson counties.  
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